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Important Dates For Your Diary 

See the back page for important dates. 

Did You Know?  

It was lovely to see everyone who chose to wear yellow and support the 
activities for the Wear yellow for Teenage Mental Health Day. 

 

Mr Green shared, “Thank you to everyone for your contributions on 
Friday.  The students were really positive about the workshops and we have 
made some permanent additions to the range of interventions we offer as a 
result. 

 

£200 was raised which is amazing.  It was interesting how important the 
students felt mental health issues and well being were.  We need to 
remember and capitalise on this.”  
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We are Lyng Hall - Wear Yellow for Teenage Mental Health 
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We are Lyng Hall -  

 

 



WWW.LYNGHALLSCHOOL.CO.UK 

STUDENT COLLEGE NEWSLETTER 

College – Centaur Student Focus 

Name: Connor Beechey. Tutor group: 7B. Positive achievement points: 259  

Tell me about yourself:  I came from Henley Green Primary School. I enjoy play-

ing with my best mate Jamie. We like building dens and sometimes we go magnet 

fishing. I also play for Coundon Court Red Sunday league football team.  

What is your favourite subject? Maths because I find it easy. But I also love PE, 

and especially football.  

What’s one highlight since joining Lyng hall? I think Swimming because I am the 

best! I might even do some swimming when I go to Scotland with my family in the 

holidays.  

One challenge since joining Lyng Hall School? Trying my best not to get into 

trouble. So far I have 259 positive achievement points and 5 negatives.  

Who do you want to be in the future? I want to be a footballer but if I don’t suc-

ceed in it, I want to be a builder or an engineer because I like fixing and building 

things.  

“Connor is a young man who likes to help others and has a fantastic attitude to 
learning. Connor is a joy to have in 7B and this shows with his popularity in the 

class”. Mrs Turvey 

  

Name: Ciera Scattergood. Tutor group: 7B. Positive achievement points: 219  

Tell me about yourself:  I like drawing and doing art lessons. I use Pen and pencil 

to do my artwork.  

What is your favourite subject? I love doing Art lessons because Mrs Cooper 

makes the lessons so fun—we like making a mess!  

What’s one highlight since joining Lyng hall? Probably my achievement points so 

far.   

One challenge since joining Lyng Hall School? Probably my English lessons that I 

am finding a bit hard, at the moment.  

Who do you want to be in the future? Maybe like an Art career. In my PSHE 

booklet I put down being an Art teacher.  

“Ciera is a very bubbly and happy young lady who is always willing to help others 

and helps to start the day in a positive way”. Mrs Turvey 
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College – Update 

 

Centaur have managed to hold onto first place - for now - but this 

could change as Pegasus are not far behind! The battle seems to be 

between Griffin and Pegasus. Griffin began the championship in fourth 

place but, seem to be working their way up the ladder, in quite a short 

amount of time. Miss Gaggini is surprised that the other colleges seem 

to be ‘giving-it-up’ to Griffin, with very little competition. Griffin were 

our college championship winners last year but, there are lots of 

pupils deserving of a first-place win. Dragon started off in third place 

but have already allowed themselves to drop to the bottom of the 

league, with quite a considerable gap between them and Griffin. 

Dragon are the only college to have never won the championship 

and this is a real shame, as so many Dragon pupils work hard to earn 

their college positive points. Unfortunately, the high number of 

negative points from only a few of the pupils in Dragon college, are 

what hold their team at the bottom of league. Miss Gaggini is 

desperate for Dragon to not finish in fourth place this year and has 

been pushing this urge in college assemblies. - The rest needs to 

come from all Dragon pupils; working hard together, to improve their 

outcomes.  
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College – Update 

Here you can see that Griffin had the greatest weekly increase, which 

explains how they have overtaken Dragon, whom were previously in 

fourth place. Dragon and Centaur both had the highest number of 

negative points—this needs to change for Dragon if they do not want to 

spend another year in fourth place. Are Centaur going to give up their 

first place position soon? - This may happen, if they do not keep their 

negative points down, particularly when Griffin and Pegasus are 

performing better than them!  

College ‘Top 10’ 
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Did You Know? Support: 

 

LYNG HALL 

SCHOOL 

Your child may be eligible for free school meals 

if you receive certain benefits such as income 

support. Queries can be directed to Coventry 

City Council. Tel: 024768337733 or Email: 

freeschoolmeals@coventry.gov.uk Applications 

can be made through: www.coventry.go.uk/

applyforfreeschoolmeals 

SCHOOL 

To purchase food in the school dining 

room, money must be paid onto 

ParentPay as we are a cashless school. 

Login through: https://

app.parentpay.com/public/client/

security/v2/#/login                                   

If you experience any problems with 

this, please contact your child’s pastoral 

year coordinator. 

TRAVEL 

 If you live more than 2 miles from the school, 

your child may be eligible for a free bus pass. 

For information on how a student would 

qualify for a pass please visit:  

http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolbuspasses.  

Applications: www.coventry.gov.uk/

applyforatravelpass  

Queries: Tel: 02476975445 or Email: 
If your child out-grows their 

blazer but it is still in very 

good condition, they may be 

able to swap their blazer for 

a bigger size, if our stock 

allows. 

We accept uniform 

donations.  Please drop 

any items that you no 

longer need or require in 

to school reception. 

UNIFORM 

If you are struggling with the 

cost of items of the uniform,  we 

will do our best to try and help 

you.  Contact your child’s pasto-

ral year coordinator in the first 

instance 

mailto:freeschoolmeals@coventry.gov.uk
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolbuspasses
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/applyforatravelpass
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/applyforatravelpass


School Calendar 
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We Are Lyng Hall 

We have been informed by our pupils that they sometimes out-grow 

their uniform during the year and therefore buy new items.  We 

would like to take the opportunity to ask that any uniform that you 

may be replacing, or not using, is kindly donated to the school.   

The uniform does not have to be in brand new condition but be 

relatively good quality (not ripped or stained) and can include PE kit, 

winter coats, shoes etc. 

Pupils and/or parents can hand the uniform donations into the school 

reception at any point in time throughout the year.  We greatly 

appreciate all donations that have been made previously and any that 

we receive in the future. 

Thank you,  

Miss Gaggini 

Lyng Hall Uniform Donations 

Coming up… 

w/c Monday 4th November & Monday 11th November - Year 11 Mock Exams 

Wednesday 13th November - Year 7 to 11 Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

w/c Monday 18th November - P16 Mock Exams 

Tuesday 26th November - P16 Information Evening 


